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Thank you to the collaboration between Shigeru Yamago (ICR, Kyoto University) 
and Colin Nuckolls (Columbia University, NYC, USA). This collaboration allowed me 
to visit Kyoto for five weeks to work with Professor Yamago and his group. It was 
so wonderful 
to experience 
another 
laboratory. It 
allowed me 
to grow as a 
scientist by 
learning 
techniques 
and working 
across 
cultures. It 
was one of 
the highlights 
of my 
graduate 
years. It also allowed me to spend time in Kyoto – now one of my favorite cities in 
the world! Kyoto is full of culture: I visited the temples and tried many of the 
restaurants when not in lab. The lab members, too, were wonderful and ensure I 
was very welcome my entire time. I am so grateful to many of them!  
  
My research is on the synthesis of strained polyaromatic macrocycles that 
incorporate redox active subunits. I was able to investigate several ideas during my 
short time in the Yamago group! I am very thankful for their time and help, as we 
achieved many great research directions in such a short time. I look forward to 
further collaborations in the future together! 
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Fellowship. I am very grateful for the experience and to Professor Yamago, 
Kayahara, and Sun Liansheng for all their guidance and help during my stay! 


